Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for submitting data via Eionet. While checking your data and/or during the process of compiling and importing them into the Water Quantity working database we have encountered some issues described in the next section. We would appreciate it if you could help us resolve them. For any questions you may have please do not hesitate to contact me directly (gkaravo@chi.civil.ntua.gr).

Thank you for your cooperation

George Karavokiros

Issues
Warning: Last year the station’s Longitude were reported as Latitude and vice versa. The coordinates for last year’s reports have been corrected by the ETC data manager. 
Also, the reported location of the stations is not accurate. Please, if possible, correct the coordinates in the next reporting.
PAGE  
1

